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This proposal to build a Incinerator to burn waste, is to be located too close to two large 
residential areas-Erskine Park and Minchinbury. With nothing like it in Australia why are we to be 
the trial of such a development? The colder months already leave us with low lying fog till almost 
mid day so where are the discharges going to go? They will lie low and exacerbate the existing 
health conditions of children who are outside at play during breaks at school, who play winter 
sports on weekends etc. Our local councils have put the residents first and opposed it, so we 
would expect our State Government to also put the residents first and oppose this money making 
venture of a private individual who has no regard for the western suburbs or the amenity of the 
area. If this is allowed to be placed here we will then have health issues, traffic congestion and 
falling house values. We value our health, our suburb and do not want this in our backyards. 
Please say no! 


